
           The Township of The Archipelago 

Message to our Community 
May 13th, 2020 

Dear Resident(s), 

Over the past weekend, the Province amended the List of Essential Workplaces to allow marinas to 
enable individuals to access their place of residence or their other property. Therefore, property 
owners can now access both their permanent and their seasonal residences via marinas. On 
Monday, the Township of The Archipelago opened Holiday Cove Marina. We will be opening all of 
our water access landings/launches by this Friday.  

The May long weekend begins this Friday, May the 15th which marks the beginning of the cottage 
season for many of us. This year however is different. We are still fighting the spread of the COVID-
19 virus. Therefore, we ask that everyone maintain appropriate physical distancing and remain 
diligent in all that you do to protect yourselves, your families and our communities.  

Please come prepared if you are travelling – bring your groceries and supplies with you. We will be 
posting information to our website (http://www.thearchipelago.on.ca/p/novel-coronavirus-covid-19) 
on current restrictions, service limitations and other best practices.  

As the marinas are just beginning to open, we also ask that you remain patient with the owners and 
the staff who are working quickly and under very different and difficult circumstances to prepare and 
launch your boats for the season. 

Please remember that the whole of the Province is now a restricted fire zone. This means that there 
can be no fires of any kind and no fireworks at this time. 

If we are all patient with the marina owners, patient with our service providers and patient with each 
other we will be able to finally enjoy this weekend which we have been looking forward to for 
months. We ask that everyone be considerate of each other and especially of all the front line 
workers in our Province that continue to provide excellent services to us. 

Finally, please be safe on the road and on the water during this weekend and throughout the coming 
summer season. 

Enjoy the weekend! 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Reeve Bert Liverance  
Township of The Archipelago 
 
 

Social Distancing Saves Lives; Thank You for Your Patience and Support. 

http://www.thearchipelago.on.ca/p/novel-coronavirus-covid-19

